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Hi, my name is Grace Hiltz and I'm this year's recipient of the Jean Carter Memorial Gerontology 

Scholarship. I would first like to thank the Carter Family for giving me this opportunity to help 

further my career via these funds. It is so wonderful of you to continue to sponsor this 

scholarship and I thank you from the bottom of my heart.  

I'm in my fourth year at the University of Guelph studying Adult Development and after school 

I'm hoping to get my master's in Occupational Therapy and after that I'm planning on going 

back and entering the Gerontology field again and working with the vulnerable sectors. Thank 

you again from the bottom of my heart. I hope you are all staying safe and healthy during this 

time. 


